
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Jessica Cano 
Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Univerx Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5226 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

September 24,2009 

Re: Docket No. 080271-EI; Status of Joint Ownership Discussions Associated with 
Florida Power & Light Company’s Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Docket No. 080271-El was opened to monitor the status of joint-ownership 
discussions associated with Florida Power & Light’s (“FPL’s”) Turkey Point Units 6 & 7, as 
directed in Order No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI. 

By Order No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-E1, the Commission approved a stipulation which 
states in relevant part: “No later than July 1,2009, FPL will continue its good faith discussions 
with FMEA, FMF’A, and OUC, and will also commence good faith discussions of joint 
participation in Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 with JEA and Seminole. FPL will report the status 
of such ongoing status discussions to the FPSC every quarter thereafter.” 

FPL previously filed a letter which confirmed that, by July 1, 2009, FPL had 
continued or commenced good faith discussions with the parties listed in the Order and with 
others. The purpose of this letter is to provide its first Report on Joint Ownership Discussions 
(due by October 1,2009). 

As required by Order No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI, FPL has continued good faith 
discussions with FMEA, FMPA, OUC, JEA and Seminole. On two separate occasions 
meetings have been conducted: one on August 25,2008 and another on April 27,2009. 
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August 25,2008 
This meeting included participants from FPL, Ocala, FMPA, GRU, Homestead, E A ,  OUC, 
Vero Beach, FMPA, GRU, E A ,  Lakeland and Seminole. Discussion points included: 

- A project overview of Turkey Point 6 & 7 
- NRC requirements and the process for considering co-applicants for licensed 

ownership and operation 
- Potential participation arrangements 

April 27.2009 
This meeting included participants from FPL, Ocala, FMPA, GRU, Homestead, OUC, Vero 
Beach, E A ,  Lakeland and Seminole. Discussion points included: 
- A project update of Turkey Point 6 & 7 along with other nuclear projects in the US.  and 

internationally 
- Continued discussions on potential participation structures 

The participants agreed that the next meeting will be held in late 2009 or early 2010. 

Please let me h o w  if you or your staff has any questions related to this filing. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Shevie Brown, Ofice of Strategic Analysis and Governmental Affairs 
Lisa Bennett, Ofice of the General Counsel 
Parties of Record 


